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Dear staff and parents/carers, 

Due to a minor water leak, mould was recently detected in a storeroom and one-on-one teaching space connected to 

the classrooms of classes 5/6S and 3/4H at Copacabana Public School.  

The area has since been isolated and unavailable for use. 

On the advice of an independent hygienist, a tree branch was removed, and a section of the roof was repaired to 

address the water leak. Then, to manage the mould, the carpet was removed, and the area thoroughly cleaned by 

specialist mould contractors. This work was completed on Tuesday, 2 April 2024. 

Additional work to replace the carpet and increase ventilation to the storeroom will take place during the upcoming 

Autumn school holidays. 

All work involving mould took place outside of school hours, with additional safety measures and air monitoring in 

place while work was done. All inspections and remediation works were conducted in accordance with 

recommendations from the independent hygienist. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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